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The best move would be to repeal the CAT tax, which is an embarrassment to 

Oregon. The more exemptions you give pet producers, the more it narrows the 

burden to the businesses you are trying to bankrupt in the name of climate change, 

which hurts all of us. I support the raise in the threshold to protect the middle class 

businesses. 


